
                                      Cross Country Training              
Thursday 5th September 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 
Your child has been training as part of the Puhinui Cross Country Team. On Thursday 5th September, the team and the 
team reserves will be practising at Puhinui Reserve, Prices Road to prepare for the Papatoetoe Primary Schools Zone 
Cross Country Day. 

 
The bus will leave for the Puhinui Reserve at 12 p.m. on Thursday 5th September and return to school by 1:45 p.m. 
There is no cost for transport. 

 
For safety requirements, all children must wear shoes suitable for running in. This is a competition rule. 

 
Please complete the form below and return it to Mr Elder by Thursday the 5th of September. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mark Elder 
PRINCIPAL 
✂.........................................................................................................................................................................................  

 
PERMISSION TO ATTEND CROSS COUNTRY TRAINING 

 
I give.................................................... of Room ……… permission to go to Puhinui Reserve on Thursday 5th 
September for Cross Country practice. 
 

Signed .......................................... 
 


